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The AGM of the NGF 2003.
The meeting was held on August 9 at Fauske, with 16 members attending. Annual report and accounts were approved. 
Expenses for printing and postage of NGB swallow practically the entire membership fee. The board will consider 
increasing the fee. A Swedish-Norwegian cavers meeting will be arranged in Plurdalen, Rana, during week 31 in 2004.
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